
3 February 2010

Dear Competitors

With Horse of the Year 2010 fast approaching, there a few points we would like to bring to the 
attention of those participating.

1. Remember entries close 15 February 2010.  Please remind competitors that you might know 
who haven’t entered yet.

2. There have been a number of mistakes being when adding up entry fees, please be very 
careful with your addition.

3. Just a reminder about ordering supplies of feed and shavings which you should have already 
received.  Any questions, please check the website or contact this office.

4. Please check your notification of entries carefully and notify the office of any mistakes 
immediately (email: secretary@event-pro.co.nz).  Also remember to print off your Gate Pass
and bring these with you.   Without these you will have difficulty with you initial entry into the 
grounds.

5. Please come to the Administration Office to collect wristbands, programmes, etc.   You will 
not be able to re-enter the grounds, security areas or compete without them!!!!

6. Remember the Helicopter Trust Function on Saturday night, March 20, and the Hall of Fame 
Dinner on Thursday night, March 18.    Full details of both events are on our website.

7. Also on the website is the merchandise list which can be purchased prior to the show, visit
www.hoy/merchandise.  Don’t forget that you can also order the H.O.Y. Riders T-Shirt from 
there as well.   These are for competitors’ only so don’t be the only one without one, ordering 
closes on 5 March 2010.

8. An important message from the Waste Disposal Team. “Please ensure that the bins used for 
disposal of Horse Waste are only used for that purpose.   There will be other bins for paper, 
bottles, food and ground rubbish.   None of this is to go into the manure bins.   Your 
cooperation in this matter is extremely important!!!!”

9. MOST IMPORTANTLY: Kelt Capital Horse of the Year is now on Facebook, so come and join 
us.

Please do take notice of the contents of this newsletter .   Your cooperation is greatly appreciated 
and we are sure will add to the efficient running and your enjoyment of the show.

We look forward to meeting you at registration.

The HOY Administration Team

www.hoy/merchandise

